Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors

Date: September 3, 2014

To:  Kerry Mitchell, Director
Dcpartment of [Hluman Resources

Re:  Objection to MCO 17.05 AND 17.055

Dear Dircctor Mitchell,

Pursuant to MCO 17.05 and 17.055, we objcct to the reallocations and reclassifications contained in the
report, dated August 25, 2014, from the Milwaukec County Department of Human Resources submitted
as File No. 14-706. The [ile was received on September 3, 2014, and this objection is made within the
specified seven-day time period in order (o preserve the ability of Supervisors to consider items at Jater
commiltce or Board mcctings.

The Supervisors rescrve the right to withdraw the objection to some or all of the items in the report.

Sincerely,

David Cullen W'Ihe Johnsoft Jr.
Supervisor, 15" District Supervisor, 13" District
Co-Chair, Committcc on Co-Chair, Committec on

Finance, Personnct and Audit Finance, Personncl and Audit



